
 Dilworth News 
for the week of 

May 3, 2021 
 
 
FOR UP-TO-DATE INFORMATION – go to dilworth.slcschools.org. 
   
Tues., May 18 . . .     6th grade Choir concert – 1:40 to 2:00 p.m. 
Thurs., May 20 . . .     6th grade Band concert – 1:40-2:00 p.m. 
Tues., May 25 . . .     6th grade Orchestra concert – 1:40 -2:00 p.m.  
Mon., May 31 . . .     NO SCHOOL – Memorial Day      
 
Principal’s Message 
Dilworth Family,  
     We start our end of level testing in earnest next week. What an important time of year it is! 
Here are a few things you can do to help your students be ready to do their best.  

1. Make sure they get 8 hours of sleep minimum.  
2. Have a good breakfast.   
3. Be positive with your child about testing.  
4. Teach them a stress relieving technique like breathing or chair stretching.  

Let's make sure our students are ready to show what they know!  
     Thanks for all you do!  
Richard Squire, Principal      
Felicia Wood, Assistant Principal 
801-481-4806 
 
PTA NEWS 
Art Night 
     Dilworth’s Art Night is back! It is happening a little later than usual (May 20) and will be 
very different than other years due to Covid-19 health protocols. There will still be lots of 
volunteer opportunities. More info to come soon, stay tuned! 
Join PTA Board  
     Are you interested on becoming more involved with the PTA? We are starting to plan for the 
next school year. Please let President Abbie Carter-Smith know if you are interested! There are 
positions on the PTA Board of Directors, as well as lots of fun jobs throughout the year. 
Dilworth is such an amazing school and community...a big part of what makes it so is 
parental/family support and involvement. Everyone is welcome and appreciated! Email 
ajbcartersmith@yahoo.com or call/text Abbie @ 801-232-3088 to get involved!  
 
LIBRARY NEWS 
Week of May 3rd:   



Fourth Grade will be meeting all week with Mrs. Park in the Library.   
Weekly WED Library Lessons inside Canvas:   
“CAUGHT SOME DRAGONS READING” Photo Competition BEGINS now!  
K-3 Fairy Tales; People to Know   
4th – Finishing up UT animal slideshows, if not finished; The Stone Cutter & the Navajo Maiden  
5th – Finishing up state slideshows, IF not finished; WWII & People to Know  
6th – Working to finish slideshows, IF not finished; WWII & People to Know   
  
  

“CAUGHT SOME DRAGONS READING” 
     Photo Competition begins May 5th! What book will you be portraying in your picture? 
How will you dress up? Where will you take the picture? Will your face be up in the 
Library next year???  Join the fun! All pictures are due by Wednesday, May 19th! Mail in 
your portrait pictures to Rachelle.park@slcschools.org  All the pictures sent in will be on 
display in the gallery view during the Art Night Gala—-in the Library!!!  
     In May, all Library books will be due by May 17th. Due dates have been lax this year just 
hoping to get books into students’ hands. Please look around for any library books at home and 
return as you finish reading them.   
     Laptop Devices will be on a scheduled return starting May 28th. More details to come. 
Laptops, cords, and any mice checked out will need to come back to the Library, clean and in 
good condition.  
 
COUNSELOR CORNER 
Dilworth Families,  
     The Peer Leadership team at Dilworth would like to let you know about a project that they 
are working on. Peer Leaders have decided to host a, "Staying Connected" art display that will 
be featured at our Art Night event on May 20th. Students are encouraged to create an art 
piece that represents how they have stayed connected throughout this year. Students may 
submit a drawing, painting, sculpture, photograph, or any other displayable art piece. Every 
student who participates will be entered into a drawing to win a grade-level prize. Submissions 
are due to Mrs. E by Wednesday, May 12th, and can be dropped off at the front office or 
emailed to bethany.epstein@slcschools.org . We hope that all students will participate, and we 
can't wait to see what students are able to come up with! 
Thank you! 
Bethany Epstein, LCSW 
Dilworth Elementary Counselor   
P: 801.481.4806 x 106…C: 602.935.4208 
E: bethany.epstein@slcschools.org 
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